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Beebe River to Whitefield (X178) Line Rebuild Project

This transmission line is 49 miles long and is located 
between the Beebe River Substation in Campton and the 
Whitefield Substation in Whitefield, N.H. In total, 579 
transmission structures will be replaced, new conductor 
(power line) and fiber optic cable, known as Optical Ground 
Wire (OPGW), will be installed the length of the line. The 
project also includes replacing poles along the Streeter Pond 
Tap, a 225-foot-long power line that connects the U199 
transmission line to the X178 line in Sugar Hill.

Please join us to discuss this project at one of the below 
Information Sessions where project team members will be 
available to provide information and answer any questions.

Questions? Email NHProjectsInfo@eversource.com or 
Call 888-926-5334

Wednesday, September 11, 2024

Drop in between 4:30 – 7:00 
p.m.

Campton Town Municipal Bldg
12 Gearty Way, Campton NH

08/24

Thursday, September 12, 2024

Drop in between 4:30 – 7:00 
p.m.

Profile School
691 Profile Rd, Bethlehem NH



Community Information Session
Beebe River to Whitefield (X178) Line Rebuild Project

You are invited!
As part of our ongoing investments to 
deliver reliable energy to our customers and 
communities, Eversource is proposing to 
replace existing transmission structures in 
Campton, Thornton, Woodstock, Lincoln, 
Easton, Sugar Hill, Bethlehem, Dalton, and 
Whitefield, N.H. This work will be taking 
place within the existing right-of-way 
(power line corridor) of the X178 Line, a 
115kV transmission line.

We’d like to invite you to an upcoming 
series of Information Sessions to brief you 
on this project and answer any questions 
you may have.

More information can also be found at 
www.eversource.com/X178-Line-Project


